
 
Minutes of Guilden Sutton Green Space Steering Group 
10/10/19 
 
Attendees: Sarah Jessop, Brian Lewin, Amy Edwards, John Jessop, Reza Rahmani-

Torkaman 
Apologies: Alan Davis, Tony Fisher, Derek Hughes 
 
1. Minutes and actions from last meeting 

Agreed 
 
2. Open Evening 

 The recent open evening was well attended.  Several residents came to find 
out about the project for the first time, and new sign-ups to the mailing list 
bring the total number of households registered to 139.   

 The proposed landscape design was available to view and for comments.  All 
feedback will be typed up and shared on the website. (SJ/BL) 

 The project timeline was shared, with tree planting proposed to take place in 
Jan/Feb 2020. Several local residents signed up to help with activities 
including tree-planting, fund-raising etc 

 Representatives from several other local groups and organizations also 
attended the evening and expressed an interest in future involvement 
particularly offering advice and support with tree-planting. 

 
3. Project update 

 Legal work is ongoing.  There are a couple of issues to resolve and these will 
be taken to the next Joint Working Group meeting.   

 Paperwork is being processed in order to release the Section 106 funds to the 
Parish Council. 

 Cheshire Wildlife Trust is providing information about the School Lane Fields 
from their wildlife/environmental study of the area.   

 
4. Next meetings 

 Joint Working Group meeting Thursday 17th October  

 GS Steering Group – to be agreed by email.  Week commencing 21st October. 

 Parish Council meeting Wednesday 6th November 


